
Common Shares His Love Star
Documentary
Common shared “Lovestar” the single a few days ago and today
he premiered his Love Star documentary at Essence Magazine’s
site. A variety of Black women and Common talk about their
experiences with love. Common explains the meaning behind the
song and film: “So, the theme, Love Star, came up just because
I  thought  it  was  a  cool  nickname  to  call  somebody  that
youâ€™re close to. You know how people say, â€˜oh, thatâ€™s my
baeâ€™ or my â€˜booâ€™ or â€˜my girl,â€™ like we used to say.
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“So, the theme, Love Star, came up just because I thought it
was a cool nickname to call somebody that youâ€™re close to.
You know how people say, â€˜oh, thatâ€™s my baeâ€™ or my
â€˜booâ€™ or â€˜my girl,â€™ like we used to say. Love Star is
like a beautiful way of describing somebody important in your
life that you care about. Then, whenÂ I knew I was a part of
the Essence Festival, I was like, what better way that to show
that love than expressing that to a Black woman.Â I know the
Essence Fest as a whole is all about honoring Black women but,
I also wanted to honor Black women myself, as a Black man. I
wanted to show that we revere and hold you high, Black woman.
We love you and care for you and honor you.â€�
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